
 

1 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
NEW Cheerleading Team 
 
We are very excited to announce an opportunity to be part of a new school Cheerleading Squad that will 
be working towards the Future School Cheer Competition on 5 July 2024 and various other displays and 
events, run by our resident dance company ‘KCA Performing Arts and Cheer’.  
 
The club will run on a Monday evening from 16:00–18:00, starting on Monday 11 September.  There will 
be 11 sessions, with a potential showing of work on Saturday 9 December or Monday 11 December: 

 
11.09.23  Half Term   
18.09.23  06.11.23 
25.09.23  13.11.23 
02.10.23  20.11.23 
09.10.23  27.11.23 
16.10.23  04.12.23 

 
The total cost of the sessions is £77 payable directly to the company. There are limited places so if you 
would like your child to be considered they do need to sign up.  An initial payment of £27 would be 
required to hold the place with the outstanding balance paid by 16 October.  There is a 10% discount 
given to members of the KCA company or those with siblings who are also attending.  
 
To sign up please complete this form and make payment of £27 or full amount to Karen Corps: 
Sort code: 40-16-28 
Account number: 31410725 
Please reference your child’s surname, followed by year group and the code for Carrington which is CAR, 
for example:  Oakley7CAR. 
 
KCA are also running a Dance Club for year 7 & 8 students on a Thursday afternoon from 15:30 – 
17:00. This is a free class open to all abilities and will be open to sign up to when clubs are released in the 
first week of term. 
 
They also run classes on a Tuesday evening and Saturday afternoon; to enquire please contact Karen 
Corps: kcaperformingarts@gmail.com  
 
Best wishes 
Carrington School 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=kca%20performing%20arts%20and%20cheer
https://forms.office.com/e/QfUAxeCQXP
mailto:kcaperformingarts@gmail.com

